
 
 
                                                                  

From: Joseph L. Nemeth SO-MS   21/OCT/2017 
 
TO:     Butch Willette DCDR 
  Howard Sprow DVCDR 

  Barry Rice SO-SR 
   
 

SUBJ: OCT 2017 SO-MS Report 
 

 General info:  
  Not much to report, many FSO-MS will not respond nor does the flotilla 

have any appointed position. I would like to encourage all AUX 
members to become First Aid/CPR certified. 

  
1. Meetings, conferences, seminars, workshops, presented and/or attended 

   None. 
 
2.  Public Affairs Activities, projects, events, etc 

   None. 
 
3.  Unit Participation in Coast Guard Support Activities 

   Help is still needed for front desk check-in at Sector NC. 
 
4.  Member Training conducted in past month and/or planned 

   None 
 
5.  Memoranda of interest to FC, VFC and/or DCDR  

   Again, I encourage us all to get First Aid/CPR cert. 
 
6.  Situations requiring assistance of the DCDR/DVCDR or Division Staff 

  None.   
 
7.  Flotilla members or staff to be commended 

        Andy Cardwell FSO-MS 10-01 for sending reports and working 
with Sector NC. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Joseph L. Nemeth SO-MS 054-10 
 
 
 


